
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Request for a host 

family 

 

Dear Parents 

We have as usual the problem of 5 students going to Argentina , but 8 Argentinians 

coming over in January.  
I have managed to get all of it covered except for 1 girl for 1 week! 
Is there anyone who would be willing to host an Argentinian girl, aged 16 for a week 

? (23
rd

 Jan to 1
st

 Feb 2015)  
  
She will need board and lodging but will be expected to pay transport to and from 

school if applicable. 
She will be with a group of 9 students who will be staying with us in Bishop's as part 

of the Argentinian exchange project, along with their teachers. 
We have a busy programme of activities so there will be no need to look after her 

during the school day . 
The host family would be welcome  to take part in any of the activities that take 

place over the 2 week exchange stay period.  
They all speak good English and are here to learn, so there is no requirement for a 

Spanish speaker in the home, although this is a great opportunity for anyone who 

would like to practise or improve on their Spanish. 
  
Please let me know if you can help , and many grateful thanks  in advance. 

If you have any further questions , please contact me : 
  
Frances Matthews  
Head of Spanish  
Bishop Wordsworth’s school  
fcm@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
  
  
 

 

  

 

 

 


